
April 17, 2023 

Attn: FOIL Officer, Terrence D. McCracken 

Erie County Water Authority 

295 Main Street, Room 350 

Buffalo, NY 14203-2494 

Re: FOIL request for records relating to Guenther Pump Station Rehab. 

       (Contract GHD-07 | ECWA Project No. 201800138) 

Dear Records Access Officer, 

The New York Foundation for Fair Contracting (NYFFC) is a not-for-profit organization established to 

“level the playing field” in public construction for the benefit of contractors, workers, and taxpayers. The NYFFC 

requests the following information pursuant to the New York Freedom of Information Law (“FOIL”), Public 

Officers Law § 87 et seq., including: 

• Copies of STC Construction’s completed bid submission, including all required attachments and any

documents submitted prior to award for the Guenther Pump Station Rehabilitation Project.

• Copies of Galbo Construction, Inc.’s (or Galbo Group/WNY Galbo) completed bid submission,

including all required attachments and any documents submitted prior to award for the Guenther

Pump Station Rehabilitation Project.

• Copies of all certified payrolls submitted for work performed on the Guenther Pump Station

Rehabilitation Project.

• Copies of all inspection reports submitted for work performed on the Guenther Pump Station

Rehabilitation Project.

Electronic copies are preferred if available. If only physical documents are available, we consent to

the .25 cent per page fee and will remit payment as soon as the number of pages is established. Please contact 

us prior to preparing documents if the cost of fulfilling the request is estimated to be greater than $50.00. If 

you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (518) 806-8269 or by email at 

bmontanye@nyfaircontracting.org.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Brandon Montanye, Construction Analyst 

 New York Foundation for Fair Contracting 

1971 Western Avenue, #298 

Albany, NY 12203 
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